Ellington Trailer
Replacement Program

The Town of Ellington has received HUD grant funding to help
homeowners who are currently living in old trailers with severe repair
needs. The program will replace these trailers with brand new
manufactured homes. The trailer must be the homeowner’s primary
residence, it cannot be located in a trailer park, and there cannot be an
outstanding mortgage on the existing home.

There are also income limits that apply.

The program is being administered by Chautauqua Home Rehab &
Improvement Corp (CHRIC). CHRIC will be holding informational
meetings at the Town Hall to provide details about the program and
applications for those who are interested. If you might be interested, you
must register with CHRIC so that your income eligibility can be
determined and you can be notified about the meeting schedule.

Please call CHRIC at 661-7650 for more information.



